
 

Route 1 Project Pipeline Study  

Caroline County 

Public Information Meeting  
                       

               Monday, July 8, 2024*, 6 – 8 p.m. 

              Lewis and Clark Elementary School  

                    18101 Clark and York Boulevard Ruther Glen, VA 22546 

                https://www.vdot.virginia.gov/Rt1PipelineCaroline 

 
Find out about a preliminary transportation study assessing potential safety and 

operational improvements to the entire Route 1 corridor in Caroline County. The purpose 

of this study is to identify and analyze transportation issues at various intersections, with 

a focus on congestion mitigation, safety improvements, and enhancing pedestrian, 

bicycle and transit access.  

 

A presentation will be delivered at 6:15 p.m.  

 

The potential improvements presented are only preliminary designs. The 

recommendations are not scheduled or funded as construction projects at this time. The 

study partners may consider the improvements for possible advancement through future 

local, regional, state, and federal transportation funding programs.  

 

Review the study information at the public meeting, or on the website at 
https://www.vdot.virginia.gov/Rt1PipelineCaroline, or at VDOT’s Fredericksburg District 
Office located at 87 Deacon Road, Fredericksburg, VA 22405 and 540-899-4288. 
Please call ahead to ensure the availability of appropriate staff to answer your questions.  
 

Give your written comments at the meeting or submit them by July 18, 2024 to Cassy 

Lord, Planning Manager, Virginia Department of Transportation, 87 Deacon Road, 

Fredericksburg, VA 22405. You may also email your comments to 

fred.comments@vdot.virginia.gov. Please reference “Route 1 Pipeline” in the subject 

line.  

 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in 

accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need special 

assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact the project 

manager listed above at 540-899-4288 or TTY/TDD 711.  
 

State Project: 0001-016-659  
UPC: 123255 

FROM and TO: mile markers 117.82 TO 132.69 on Route 1 

 

* In the event a backup meeting date is needed, the meeting will 

be held on July 15, 2024, from 6-8 p.m. at the same location. 
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